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23 November, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Room 11 have been invited to visit our penpal class at Discovery School in Whitby. Our visit will take place this 

coming ​Tuesday 27 November.​​ We will be leaving school at 9.15am, and returning back to school at 

approximately 12.15pm. We will be travelling by car and taxi van.  

 

Please indicate below if you give permission for your child to attend, and return to Miss Reid by ​Monday 26 

November.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Janelle Reid 

 

I give permission for _____________________ to attend the Discovery School visit on ​Tuesday 27 November. 

 

Parent Name:_________________________ Contact phone number:________________________ 

 

Signed:___________________________________        Date: _______________ 
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